ACBL Unit 390 Announcement

Calgary Duplicate Bridge Association

On the evening of Tuesday, October 17 Partners Bridge Club hosted a Rookie/Master game at
the Calgary Bridge Centre. It was a great evening with 18 % tables attending!

A special thank-you to Sandra, Brian, Sandy, and the Bridge Centre for making this event
happen!

It was wonderful to see so many rookies participating in this event — a perfect lead into the
upcoming 299er Sectional at the Bridge Club on Saturday, October 28" with games at 10 am
and 2:30 pm.

299ers come out and enjoy a day of bridge in a relaxed, friendly atmosphere. Silver
masterpoints, prizes, free coffee, pop, snacks, plus guest speaker Paulette McWilliam during
the lunch break!

Further details can be found on the ACBL Unit 390 website or contact Sandra Stewart at (403)
993-3018.



